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March 17th, 2022                     Newsletter 
 

 

Meeting # 737 on Sunday March 20th, 2022 
 will be held at  

The Calvin Presbyterian Church, 
 1114 Auger Ave, Sudbury,  

 
Doors will be open at 12:00 with the formal part of the meeting starting at 1:00 

 Trading Session to follow at about 1:30 and we should be finished by 3:00 
 

 

 
President's Message: 
 
 
I would like to share some sites that I use for gathering information on coins and bank notes. Click on 
the links below and have a look. You will find some very good articles and high-resolution pictures. 
 
Coins and Bank Note sites: 
 

 
http://www.banknote.ws/ 
 
https://colnect.com/en/coins/countries 
 
https://colnect.com/en/banknotes 
 
http://koinpro.tripod.com/ 
 
https://www.bankofcanadamuseum.ca/ 
 
http://saskatooncoinclub.ca/articles.html 
 
https://coinsandcanada.com/coins-prices.php 
 
http://coinapps.com/        - coin melt value calculator 
 
 
 
 
 

Regards, Richard. 
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Joke of the month  
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Our NBCC Executive Team 
 

President – Richard White (705) 691-7777 
Vice President – Gerry Doyon (705) 688-5997 

Secretary – Keith Godin (705) 566-1978 
Treasurer - Jerome Guenette (705) 507-3540 

Member at large – Manny Ranger 
Webmaster – Jean Belanger 

 
Special Mention 

 
Auctioneer – Dave Bruce 


